
J<

UN;TED STATESja prog
o NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMisslON

{ g>( g REGION I
. - .g 43 9 PARK AVENUE
* f klNG OF PFlu$$i A. PENNSYLVANIA 19406,

%...../
Docket No. 30-4732 SEP 11 im

Unitrode Corporation
ATTN: Mr. George Cretecos

Operations Manager
One Pingree Street
Salem, Massachusetts 01970

Gentlemen:

Subject: Inspection No. 7901

This refers to the inspecticn conducted by C. Stearns of this office on August 15,
1979 of activities authorized by NRC License No. 20-12924-02 and to the discus-
sions of our findings held by C. Stearns with yourself and Mr. Van Dyk at the
conclusion of the inspection.

The inspection was an examination of activities conducted under your license
as they relate to radiation safety and to compliance with the Commission's
rules and regulations and the conditions of your license. The inspection con-
sisted of selective examinations of procedures and representative records,
interviews with personnel, measurements made by the inspector, and observa-
tions by the inspector.

Our inspector also verified the steps you have taken to correct the items of
noncompliance brought to your attention in a letter dated September 27, 1978.
We have no further questions regarding your action at this time.

Within the scope of this inspection, no items of noncompliance were observed.

In accordance with Section 2.790 of the NRC's " Rules of Practice," Part 2,

Title 10, Code of Federal Regulations, a copy of this letter will be placed in
the Public Document Room.

No reply to this letter is required; however, should you have any questions
concerning this inspection, we will be pleased to discuss them with you.

Sincere A,
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Robert 0. McClintock, Chief

Materials Radiological Protection
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